
The flowers this morning are in memory of Peggy Stout P’Pool and  

Evelyn Harris P’Pool from the Campus Small Group. 
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Adult Spiritual Growth Classes 

 

SUNDAY MORNINGS, 9:30AM - “MATTHEW” 
 

 

Jan. 13, Matt. 6; Jan. 20, Matt. 7 

FC1 - “Matthew” 

Amanda Box, Kate Totty 
 
 

FC5 - “Matthew” 

Tony Edwards, Larry May 

 
 
 

 

WEDNESDAY EVENINGS, 6:30PM-7:30PM 

 

FC6 - “Praise! Worship through Singing”  

Corey Cofer, Kristi Cofer 
 

 

Assembly (10:30am, FC-fh) 
 
 

Theme: “Matthew” 

Guest speakers  

Jan 13 - Dr. David Fleer 

Jan 20 - Dr. Mark Powell 

Jan 27 - Dr. David Jackson 
 

 
 

 

Small Groups  

Small groups will resume Sunday, Jan. 13. 

Questions? Call Amanda Box, 

601.896.4622.  

 
 

Team Feed ’em –  Wed., Jan. 9 

Chili, cornbread muffins, dessert, and 

drink; $5. 
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January 6, 2019 
 

Blessed Are Those Who Hunger and Thirst for Righteousness 

#66- Doxology................................................................  Lee Harrell 

Blessed Be Your Name 

Isaiah 43 

Welcome .........................................................................  Cindy Gosa 

Blessed Are Those Who Mourn 

Here’s My Heart, Lord  

Beautiful Things 

God Enthroned Forever 

Prayer ..............................................................................  Walker Gosa 

Matthew 5:1-12 ........................................................  Belinda Melson 

“The Blessing of the Beatitudes” ...................................  Eric Gentry 

Here’s My Heart, Lord 

 

Blessed Are the Poor In Spirit 

Lord, I Need You  

Bread of Life ........................................................................  Brian Flatt 

Cup of Salvation 

 

Blessed Are the Peacemakers 

Offering ...............................................................................  Jon Crider 

Lord, Reign in Me 

Shepherd’s Prayer ....................................................... Tony Edwards

Meadowbrook Leadership 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Staff & phone extensions: 601.362.5374 
 

Amanda Box, Connections Minister, X 37 

Belinda Melson, Administrative Assistant, X 22 

Marshall Wade, Finance/Youth Minister, X 27 

Calendar of Events: 

 

 

Jan 2019 

07...Preschool returns from holidays 

13...New Life Sunday 10:30a  Aud 

…...Small Groups resume 

18-20...Winterfest, Arlington, TX 

21...office closed MLK holiday 

27...Meadowbrook fellowship and town hall 

meeting after morning worship FC-fh 

Stats - Dec. 23 & Dec. 30, 2018 
 
 

ATTENDANCE: 174/195                 WEEKLY BUDGET: $11,962               CONTRIBUTION: $14,630/$25,316 

M E A D O W B R O O K  C H U R C H  O F  C H R I S T  

4261 I-55 N, Jackson, MS  39206  •  Ph 601.362.5374  •  Fax 601.981.5777  •  meadowbrook.org 

Shepherds:  

Quinton Dickerson 

Tony Edwards 

Roy Kellum 

Jim Kopf 

 

Don Seago 

Larry Stowe  

Blaine Totty, Jr. 

Craig Wood 

meadowbrook.org


WINDOWS  MINISTR IES  

Prayer Concerns 
 
 

Maxine Crawford is recuperating at home from pneumonia. 
 
 

Case Irwin is home and feeling better after problems with his pancreas. 
 

Dean Johnson has a PET scan scheduled on Tuesday, Jan. 8. 
 
 

Our Condolences to Ken P’Pool on the passing of his wife and longtime 

Meadowbrook member Peggy P’Pool, Saturday, Dec. 22, and his mother Evelyn 

P’Pool, Sunday, October 28. A memorial service was held for them on Friday, Jan. 4, 

at Meadowbrook. Funeral services for them will be Saturday, Jan. 12, 10am, at 

Woodlawn-Roesch-Patton Funeral Home in TN. Ken’s address is 116 Hickory Ln., 

Clinton, MS 39056. 
 

Continued prayers   
 

Amy Nisbett; Ryan Hamrick; Joe Belew; Bill Nisbett; Jack Stinson; Levi Hodges, infant 

son of Ian and Ryan Hodges; Larry Marsman, Michael Marsman’s father; Brooks 

Dobson, Kirk Latson’s great-nephew; Billy Grims, ToShunda Washington’s father. 

 

Small Groups resume Sun., January 13! Find a list of hosts and lo-

cations on the Meadowbrook Website, www.meadowbrook.org. 

 A staffed nursery is available for children age 2 and younger.  KFC 

(children 3 years - 2nd grade) resumes during worship today!  
 

 

New Life Sunday is Sunday, January 13, 10:30am, in the Auditorium. This is a time for 

us to celebrate the births of our sweet babies born this past year, and for us all - par-

ents, siblings, family, church - to commit to praying for and passing on our faith to 

this next generation.  

 
 

A special THANK YOU to all the volunteers who helped serve our children during 

2018 whether as a KFC or nursery volunteer, a teacher, assisted 

during special events like Spring Fling, VBS, Trunk or Treat, hosted 

JAM-related activities,  donated money to assist with camp 

costs, or the many behind-the-scene things that occur. We are 

thankful that many of you walk alongside these children and 

their families as we as a church family discuss and demonstrate 

God’s love to our children.   
 

Save the date: Feb 10, Souper Sunday     

 

 Winterfest Participants: We will depart from the church on Friday, 

January 18, at 8:30am, and return on Sunday, January 20, at 

6:00pm. Winterfest is in Arlington, TX. 
 

4th Sunday Gathering: On Sunday, January 27, at 5:30pm, MYG will 

go to  601 Escape Room. The cost is $25, and students must register with Marshall in 

advance since spots are limited to eight.  

Meadowbrook Connect is your lifeline to all things Meadowbrook. 

If you haven’t entered or updated your profile on Meadowbrook 

Connect, would you please take a few minutes to do so? If you 

need assistance, contact Amanda Box, Connections Minister, 

601.362.5374, and she will be happy to assist.  

Congregational News 
 

IT’S A WRAP We engaged our community in a big way in December with our Christ-

mas project titled FEED Mississippi. While working with one of our FAVE 5 partners, 

Mississippi Food Network, we learned so much about the staggering, wide-spread 

hunger right here at home. Thank you so much for your work gathering food and 

for donating your time and money. Thanks to you, Meadowbrook is providing al-

most 70,000 meals for those in need from the food drive, backpack project, and 

$9,000 in cash donations. We want to especially thank Trisha Richardson and Na-

than and Amanda Lucas for taking the lead and helping us show God’s compas-

sion and caring to people here in Mississippi. 
 

 

 

 

Meadowbrook Fellowship and Town Hall Meeting Meadowbrook will have a fellow-

ship meal and town hall meeting after worship Sunday, Jan. 27, in the Family Cen-

ter. This meeting is simply a relaxed forum where you may ask your shepherds ques-

tions. Although we hope you will reach out to ministers, ministry team leaders, and 

shepherds at any time, our shepherds want to make sure you are fully informed and 

can freely address any questions or concerns about our church family. To ensure 

that your concerns are addressed as thoroughly as possible, please submit any 

questions or concerns here: https://meadowbrook.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/114/
responses/new. 
 

For the fellowship meal, each family is asked to bring enough food to feed your 

family and our guests. If you have any questions about the meal, please contact 

Cindy Wood, 601.278.5614. 
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